Date: 12/26/2023

To: State Agencies and or Co-Op Members
From: Eric Bell

RE: Extension of SVAR contracts to 2/29/2024

Contract Update: SVAR Contracts Extended

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has extended the
following contracts for Software Value-Added Reseller ("SVAR") until February 29, 2024.

Contract ID Supplier Name
ADSPO17-149774 CDW-G
CTR046099 SHI

Note: The State is very close to awarding new contracts for the General Software Category and will
complete the awarding of the Microsoft and Oracle categories after the new year.

The contract may be used by all State Agencies and Co-Op Members.

If there are any questions, please contact Eric Bell, Statewide IT Procurement Manager, at (602)
542-8921 or eric.bell@azdoa.gov.

Eric Bell

Procurement Manager

ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona

100 North 15" Avenue, Suite 402, Phoenix, AZ 85007

p: 602-542-8921 c: 240-462-1608 | email: eric.bell@azdoa.gov



